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Grant funds available for plugging wells in Missouri 
(KLZA)-- The Missouri Department of Natural Resources is now accepting
applications for abandoned well plugging grants.

Community and not-for-profit non-community public water systems with at least
one active or emergency well are eligible to apply for reimbursement funding
through the Missouri Department of Natural Resources to properly plug
abandoned water wells.

Awards are limited to a maximum amount of $20,000. The priority application
period is open through December 31, 2023.

Applications received from January 1, 2024, through April 30, 2024, may be
awarded on a first-come, first-serve basis if available funds remain.

To apply or for more information please see the Abandoned Well Plugging Grant
webpage: .
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